
ATTENTION MEMBERS! 
 

CORONAVIRUS UPDATE: 
 

At Self Reliance NY FCU the health and welfare of our members and   
employees are our first priority. 

 

As we continue to monitor the developments of the coronavirus here is 
what we are doing: 
• We have increased the frequency of cleaning and sanitization of our branches 
• Employees are asked to wash their hands frequently and Hand Sanitizers are avail-

able at each workstation 
• Employees who are sick are asked to stay home 
 

In doing our part within the community to support the CDC guidance,  
we are: 
• Asking members to leverage alternate means of banking, such as NetTeller, Bill Pay 

and their ATM cards 
• Reminding members they can Call, Write, Email or Fax their requests for service 

and our staff will reach out to assist in conducting their business 
• Limiting the number of members entering and being serviced at any given time to 

support social distancing. 
• Making temporary adjustments to our Branch Hours and Services 
 

Self Reliance NY FCU remains well capitalized.  
We thank you for your membership and we ask for your support and understanding as 
we work to continue to provide you the financial services you count on while doing our 
part to keep everyone healthy. We will continue to take proactive measures to ensure 

the safety and health of our members and employees. 
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